
 

 

 

 

Update: July 17, 2023 

We Energies, along with contractors GEI Consultants and J. F. Brennan, continues remediation work in 

the Milwaukee River near the Third Ward. 

> Work in Area A is complete, and crews are demobilizing from this location of the river.   

> Dredging continues in Area B, and capping has begun adjacent to the Marine Terminal Lofts 

condominium building.  

> Dredged sediment is pumped into 35 geotubes staged in the northwest area of the Dredge Material 

Disposal Facility (DMDF) on Jones Island. The geotubes are up to 30 feet wide, 8 feet high and 240 

feet long when full and will stay in place for continued dewatering and sediment stabilization. 

Key 2023 stats (all numbers are approximate) 

> Cubic yards of sediment removed: 40,142 

> Linear feet of steel sheet pile installed: 1,350 

> Gallons of water treated at Port Milwaukee’s Dredged Management Disposal Facility:  83,204,152 
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Comments or questions 

Call: 877-380-0522  Email: thirdwardproject@we-energies.com 

Geotubes at Port Milwaukee that 

contain removed sediment. 


